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CONSTRUCTION RESUMED ON MAY 4th, 2020! The contractor is taking all the 
necessary precautions to ensure compliance with local and state guidelines for social 
distancing and worker safety. 
 
Construction Progress- The old Narthex has been removed and work has begun on 
building the new Narthex, as well as installing the elevator and completing exterior 
windows and siding. The contractor expects the project to be completed by end of 
October 2020.  
 
Sponsorship Opportunities- We had an overwhelmingly positive response to the 
request for Sponsorship.  Almost $60k in project costs have now been sponsored by 
individuals, church groups, and commissions.  Thank you all for this generous support 
and be on the lookout for new sponsorship opportunities posted to the bulletin board 
and website. 
 
Ongoing Communication- The committee plans to keep the church community updated 
on the renovation project in several ways; Notes & Bolts, Zephyrs, the Bulletin Board 
and the WPC website.  Please visit www.wpctiburon.org regularly for updates and if you 
have questions please contact Ron Meserve or any other member of the WPC 
Renovation Committee. 


